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The 6th National Conference of the PCDS took place 
on 19 and 20 November. Voting for the committee 
took place prior to, and at, the conference and the 

results were announced at the annual general meeting of the 
society. Congratulations and welcome to all the new members 

of the committee. The whole committee is shown below. The 
committee looks forward to working together in the coming 
years to improve the care of people with diabetes and awareness 
of the condition in primary care. � n

Primary Care Diabetes Society committee. 

PCDS committee elections:  
Meet the committee!
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